
 

 

Editor’s Comment:   

Corrections have been made and now the manuscript is within the scope of the journal.  

The manuscript number 2019/SAJRM/49887, entitled " Prevalence of Asymptomatic Bacteriuria 
among Pregnant Women Attending Antenatal Care at   the Korle-Bu Teaching Hospital Accra, 
Ghana:  A cross-sectional study" submitted for publication in Jun17, 2019 has now been reviewed by 
the external referees. The manuscript is within the scope of the journal and the corrections suggested 
were made. The theme is relevant, unpublished and dissemination of the results of this study will certainly 
contribute to the scientific community. Thus, the recommendation is to accept the manuscript. 
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